
Before and After, Side By Side Program 
September 26 General Meeting 

 

Last March we presented this program to the Club and we had outstanding participation on the 
part of our Membership! We will be doing the presentation again at our September General 
Meeting. 
 
You, as a member, can go to the up load website,  ( http://ccoh.bedells.net) and  retrieve six 
different images that have been offered by other members in the Club. This are unedited 
images that are just begging  for your creative attention! You will be allowed to submit 3 edited 
images. It can be 3 of the same original image but edited differently,  or 3 separate versions of 
different images. 
 
On the night of the meeting, each of the original six will be displayed on one screen while we 
bring up individually your edited versions of that original on a second screen. You will have the 
opportunity to talk about your editing technique and share your thoughts about the image. 
 
You can upload the originals as of August 17 and your deadline for submitting your edited 
images is midnight of September 17. Follow the directions on the upload site as far as naming 
and sizing the images. You will send them to Peter Jones at pjones42@bellsouth.net. 
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